
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

KEY DATES 

 

 
 

ALLANSFORD ALIVE 

SCHOOL NEWSLETTER  

 

 
 
We wish to acknowledge the 
traditional owners of the land and 
pay respect to the elders, past, 
present, and emerging. 
 
 

 

 

 

TERM TWO 2025 
 

WEEK ONE 
 
Thursday 24th April 
F-2 Lighthouse Theatre Excursion 
‘Josephine Wants To Dance’ 
ANZAC Day school ceremony 11.30am 
12.30pm: Deakin University – Jo Bliss 
for Years 3 – 6. 
 
Friday 25th April 
ANZAC Day Public Holiday 
 
WEEK TWO 
Monday 28th April 
Year 5/6 Leaders running ANZAC Day 
activities 
 
Tuesday 29th April 
Toastie Tuesday 
 
Friday 2nd May 
Divisional Athletics 
 
Saturday3rd May 
Voting at the School 
 
 

TERM TWO CURRICULUM DAYS 

NO school. 

Week 4 – Tuesday 13th May 

Week 8 – Friday 13th June 

 

 

VALUES AWARD 

Our “Values Award’ is presented to 
a student who demonstrates our 
school values.  

Our final Term 1 Values Award was 
awarded to Riva. (Foundation) 
Riva was noticed as being an 
extremely kind and caring friend 
who included in her games, 
someone who was feeling a bit sad 
and lonely. Congratulations Reva. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

MELO AWARD 

The ‘Melo Award’ is presented to a 
student or students who have made 
a good choice to help an individual 
or group. Our final Melo Award for 
Term 1 was presented to Morgan 
(Year 5). 

Morgan was recognised for 
demonstrating his kindness to a 
younger student who had qualified 
for the District Cross Country.  

Well, done Morgan 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WELCOME BACK 
 

Welcome back to our second term of 
2025. We hope that everyone was 
able to enjoy the wonderful weather 
we were lucky enough to experience 
during the holidays and everybody is 
looking forward to a fabulous Term 2 
of learning and sharing time with our 
friends. 
This term we welcome Jack Smith 
and his family to ADPS. We are so 
pleased that you have chosen to join 
our Allansford community. 
We will miss Mr Allen during Terms 2 
and 3 as he takes some well-
deserved Long Service Leave. We 
will welcome Ms Ilona Watkins on 
Friday 2nd May. 
 

 

STUDENT LEADERS 

Congratulations to Lucy and 
Kayden for preparing and running 
our week 9 school assembly. Both 
leaders did an exceptional job 
especially with the drawing of all the 
Easter Raffle prizes. Lucy and Kayden 
also ran our first assembly for Term 2 
yesterday morning and presented it 
confidently even though they had 
only had a very brief preparation.  

 

 

 

 



 
WARRNAMBOOL TRAVEL 

KICKBACK 
 

Allansford & District Primary School 
is pleased to partner with 
Warrnambool Travel for 2025 as 
part of a Kickback Program to raise 
funds for our school. 
 
 For every booking made by an 
Allansford and District Primary 
School community member, 
including grand -parents, 
Warrnambool Travel will offer 1% of 
each booking as a donation back to 
the school at the end of the school 
year.  
 
For example, if we have multiple 
families book holidays, adding to a 
grand total of $30,000 this would 
equate to a donation of $300.  
 
The more bookings that come from 
the Allansford school community 
the more funds raised with all 
monies going toward updating the 
school’s digital devices. 
 
We thank Warrnambool Travel’s 
commitment to giving back to the 
local community.  
 
This partnership has been 
endorsed by our Allansford & 
District Primary School Council, and 
we invite all extended families 
looking to book a holiday through a 
travel agency to please consider 
Warrnambool Travel. 
 
Warrnambool Travel Manager: 
Joshua Campbell 
Phone: 03 55612233  
Email: travel@wbooltravel.com.au 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

SHOWCASE 

Thank you to Ariana and Myles for 
sharing some of their awesome 
writing with us. We really enjoyed 
being persuaded that kids should 
eat more fruit and vegies!  

Congratulations on the fantastic  
efforts you shared with us and for 
the range of skills and achievements 
we can see you developing. You 
should be proud of your 
achievements – WE MOST 
CERTAINLY ARE!  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations on the fantastic 
efforts you have all shown for a huge 

range of skills and achievements  
You should be very proud of all your 

achievements – We certainly are!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TOASTIE TUESDAYS 

Toastie Tuesdays will commence in 
next week Students can bring a 
sandwich in a paper bag with their 
name and class written on it and one 
of our parents will have it toasted 
and ready for lunch. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

EASTER RAFFLE 

Our last day of Term 1 was an 
exciting day – dress ups and raffle 

prizes made for very happy 
students. 

We would like to say a massive 
THANK YOU to all our generous 
Easter raffle donors. The prizes 
went forever and we cannot thank 
you all enough for your generosity 
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